
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
November 22, 2010                     Las Vegas  

 (702) 486-2000 
Fax:  (702) 486-2045 

 
 

 
TO: ALL LICENSED MANUFACTURERS AND INTERESTED 

PERSONS 
 
SUBJECT: NEW GAMING DEVICE SUBMISSION PACKAGE  
 

The Gaming Control Board Technology Division has published an 
updated submission package that outlines the requirements for licensed 
manufacturers who wish to submit a new gaming device for approval.  

 
The submission package will contain a submission checklist, an 

overview of the submission process, frequently asked questions, and a guide 
on writing a compliance report.  The Technology Division recommends that 
licensed manufacturers use this package for all new gaming device 
submissions.   
 

If you have any questions regarding this information please contact 
Technology Division Lab Manager Jim Barbee at (702) 486-2240. 
 
 

 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Travis Foley, Chief 
       Technology Division 
 
TF:je 
 
c: Mark A. Lipparelli, Board Member 
 Records and Research Services    
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